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To the Senate Committee on Rules 

 

RE: Support SB 210 

 

Senator  Kayse Jama and Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the implementation of in-person voting 

with the requirement of government issued ID. I believe this measure would restore 

voter confidence in Oregon's elections. Now is the time to restore confidence, trust 

and transparency  back to Oregon's election system. 

 

Please support SB 210 with a yes vote. 

 

Sincerely, Nancy Baker  

                  


